
January 9, 2025 

District 2-S2 treasurer’s report for the January 11, 2025, cabinet meeting. 

 

Auditor Matthew Gerdin is still working on the 2023 audit. He had some medical issues 
after Thanksgiving that put him behind, but he’s getting caught up and expects to have it 
done in two to three weeks. 

 

 

 

Paul McConnell 

2-S2 district treasurer 

 


